
Navigating the seas of life together
​with Christ at the helm

Sunday, May 29, 2022
"Warrior Mode"

Pastor Joseph Ciccanti
Scripture: Ephesians 6:10-20

Family Service - 9:00 AM
 Praise and Worship, Inspiration for All Generations,

Optional Armor Activity for Ages 4-11 ​

​Traditional Service - 11:00 AM
​Hymns, Scripture, Prayer, and Encouragement for All

​View our live-streamed services
10 minutes before the start of the service

by logging on to our website.

Phone-In to Hear the Services
Call 302.500.5391 at 8:50 am and 10:50 am

If you would like to have a copy of the sermon notes,
please contact the church office.





Register Here for Camp Pecometh

http://www.pecometh.org/single-parent-family


Feed My Sheep

Lunch is available Tuesdays from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm
at the Hope Center

Dine-In or Take-Out Available



Menu for Tuesday, May 31:

Meatball Subs
Cream of Broccoli Soup
Chicken Vegetable Soup

The Hope Center Prayer Room is Available to You
for Prayer During FMS Lunch

----------------- -------------------------------------------
Do you love to bake?

Feed My Sheep is looking for bakers to bring in
large cakes, pies, cookies, bars or other sweets

to send to families with children
in their weekly meal delivery.

We are currently serving 17 families with children
and this would be such a nice treat for them.

Won't you consider making something once a month?

Contact Fran Milio at fmiliode@gmail.com
if you are able to help.

Thanks!

The last day to register your
children for Mariners scholarships

is Tuesday, May 31st





Register here for the WC Beach Study

Thursday, June 2 at 6:00 PM

All members are invited to attend this special
charge conference that will be held in the
Sanctuary. The purpose of the meeting is to
vote regarding Pastor Joe Ciccanti's request to
enter into candidacy for ordination. No other
business will be conducted.

https://marinersbethel.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1295244




We need your old puzzles!

The decorating crew for the Wilson's Farewell
reception is looking for puzzles to decorate the
Hope Center. They are needed here no later
than Sunday, June 5th. If pieces are missing,
and you don't want them back, we would love
to be able to use them for decorations.

Drop off in the church office or contact
Michelle Christopher at
kidschurch@marinersbethel.org

Thanks!





Register Your Kids Here

Volunteers Register Here

https://marinersbethel.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1222736
https://marinersbethel.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1231754


Sunday, May 29
Birthdays: Hykeem Evans, Tegan Millspaw, Kennedy Millspaw, Brooke Baker, Bill Verdegem, and
Kent Vogl
Happy Anniversary: Tim & Karen Young

Monday, May 30
Birthdays: Meredith Mitchell, Kaylei Ott, Savannah O'Shields and Vicki McCowan

Tuesday, May 31
Birthdays: Denise Beam, Brenda Treherne, Brady Quillen, and Katie Biddison

Wednesday, June 1
Birthdays: Mike Kwiecien, Vernon Burgan, Christopher Wheeler, Carly James, Debby Vicino, Kit
White, and Peggy McCowan
Happy Anniversary: Mark & Tami Beam and Dave & Kathy Deganich

Thursday, June 2
Birthdays: John Sprenkle, Bob Clemens, Taylor Walker, Stephen Szlasa, and Gabby Castillo

Friday, June 3
Birthdays: Lou Schifano and Aminna Kaminski
Happy Anniversary: Jim & Nancy Jewell and Hal & Peggy Solomon

Saturday, June 4
Birthdays: Ruth Slocum, Will Edmunds and Grace Cassidy
Happy Anniversary: Basil & Liz Wisner

Mission Outreach



Visit the United Women in Faith Website

https://uwfaith.org/






Prayer Shawl Ministry

If you love to knit and/or crochet, please join this
prayerful ministry that reaches out to persons needing
comfort and care. If you would like to create or learn to
create Prayer Shawls, come and see what this is all
about. The instructions are easy! We will meet on the
2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month at 10:00 AM in
Room 209/211 (along with the Dorcas Circle ladies).
Bring a bag lunch and enjoy fellowship with others.

For more information contact:
Deb Hitchins (debdushuttle@yahoo.com)

or Marty Quillen (Martyquillen@mediacombb.net)

Please Prayerfully Consider Helping
Angels on the Go is a Mariners Ministry that helps our members who are unable
to drive, get to their doctor or other important appointments.

We would love to add your name to our list of drivers. There is no fixed
commitment. If you are able to drive when called, GREAT! If it's not convenient,

that's fine too.

For any questions, please contact:
Gail Lewis at 443.614.1493 or email phishgal7@aol.com

Hearing Difficulties?

We have devices available that can assist.

Please ask one of the Red Vests for a "Personal PA
Receiver" to use during services in the Sanctuary.

mailto:phishgal7@aol.com


Opportunities

This class will spend the first part of each meeting looking at the history, culture and proper



etiquette for engaging and building relationships with people who are deaf and hard of
hearing.

The second half of the class will focus on learning and understanding basic American Sign
Language.

Do you love to bake?

Feed My Sheep is looking for bakers to bring in
large cakes, pies, cookies, bars or other sweets
to send to families with children in their weekly
meal delivery.

We are currently serving 17 families with
children and this would be such a nice treat for
them.

Won't you consider making something once a
month?

Contact Fran Milio
fmiliode@gmail.com

Click to email Fran

Check us out!

The library is a great place to come for a book
on devotions, prayer, small group study or a
book of fiction. Our library is open each day the
church is open -- on the second floor. Please
note, if you have finished reading your library
book, please return. Many thanks! ~ Suzanne
Evans ~

mailto:fmiliode@gmail.com


Sign Up Now for Altar Flowers

Altar Flower Sign Up Sheets are posted on the
bulletin board in the mail room.

The cost is $15 per arrangement and you may
designate in honor or in memory of a loved one.
You may keep the arrangement after Sunday's
service, or we will deliver them to someone
who is homebound.

Sign up to be a Kids Church Volunteer
Sundays during the 9:00 Service

You can sign up for one week or for as many as you are able. Volunteers guide
the kids upstairs to the ARMOR Room once they are dismissed from the service.

They assist with the crafts and games upstairs. Sign-ups are created through the
end of this year for now.

Click the link below to register.

Volunteer to Help with Kids

Yoga & Exercise Classes

Yoga at Mariners:

Wednesdays from 5:30-6:30pm (in person)

Tuning Up The Temple fitness classes meet three
times a week from 9:00-10:30 am in the Hope Center,
on Mondays-Wednesdays and Fridays.

Contact Carol Lynch for more details about both of
these opportunities: cklynch03@gmail.com Pre-
registration is required to attend.

Finance Information

​Mariners 2022 Budget Narrative is attached for
your review. Click the link below to take you to
the document

Click here for 2022 Budget Narrative

As most of you are aware, we changed our giving system at

https://files.constantcontact.com/8c151611701/27116a92-e7c7-4c41-b1d8-ddd386d0ef24.docx


Mariners to Church Center. This system allows each member to
access their account and statements at any time.

End of year giving statements have been sent to everyone with
an email address. If you didn't receive the email with the link,
please check your spam folder first and then reach out to Marty
Quillen. It could mean that we don't have your email address
entered correctly in the system.

Thank you again for your generosity to Mariners, which allows
us to continue to spread the Word and continue ministry
programs to help our community.

Contact Marty Quillen at:
FinancialSec@MarinersBethel.org

Updated Ways to Give

Sign Up Now for STRIPE Giving
​through Church Center

STRIPE is our new giving method , which is a part of Church Center. Please take a moment to open an account in Church Center. The
new system is easy to access and is tied to your Church Center Profile, where you will be able to see your transactions and details anytime.
Click on the link below to access or set up your account.

Direct any questions to Marty Quillen at FinancialSec@MarinersBethel.org.

Below is the QR code or web link,
which allows you to set up your giving account:

Mail Your Checks:  You may mail your contribution directly to the church office.

Text Your Donations : Send a text to Church Center at 84321 with the amount you wish to contribute, including a dollar sign. $50 will
direct your donation to Current Expenses. If you wish to donate to The Hope Center Stand in the Gap Campaign , type $50 GAP.
You will receive a secure, self-guided setup process to tie your phone to your Church Center donor account and a payment source. After
that, giving is as easy as sending a text.

Give Online:  It's fast and easy to automate your giving through Church Center. Click on the registration button at the bottom of this page.

Automatic Online Bill Pay:  You can register with your personal bank to have a payment mailed to Mariners on a regular or one time basis.
Contact your personal bank for further details. 100% of your donation is given to Mariners with no fees.

Register for Church Center Giving Here

Adult Sunday School

mailto:FinancialSec@MarinersBethel.org
mailto:FinancialSec@marinersbethel.org
https://marinersbethel.churchcenter.com/giving


The Joy Adult Sunday School is back!

Join us in #209/11 on Sunday mornings from 10:00 - 10:45!

Contact Elliott Workman ceworkman@verizon.net
or call the office for more details.

Need Prayer?



Mariners Bethel
​United Methodist Church
​81 Central Avenue
Ocean View, DE 19970
302.539.9510
​Office Hours: 9AM-2PM

Rev. Dr. Rebecca Collison
Senior Pastor

Sunday Services
9:00am in the Sanctuary

11:00am in the Sanctuary
Livestream begins at 8:50 and 10:50

Facebook and YouTube
8:50 & 10:50am phone-in 302-500-5391

Pastor Woodrow Wilson
Associate Pastor

STAY CONNECTED

 ​

Visit our website

https://www.facebook.com/marinersbethel/
http://marinersbethel.org

